
To: Presidents & Secretaries General 

   Member National Associations of the WTF 

  

Re: Deadline of Visa application for the 2015 World Taekwondo Championships_Chelyabinsk 

  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

  

I hope this email finds you well. 

  

In regard to 2015 World Taekwondo Championships to be held in Chelyabinsk, Russia on May 

12-18, 2015, we would like to remind you that deadline for visa application is only one day to 

go and all MNAs have to request the visa support letter to the event by no later than April 15, 

2015 as all Russian Consulates might be closed during Russia holiday from May 1-12, 2015.  

  

Please send visa application form in attachment to the Russian Taekwondo Union at 

viza.worldtaekwondo2015@gmail.com by no later than April 15, 2015. 

  

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

YOO Jungseok 

Sport Manager 

Sport Department 

World Taekwondo Federation 
www.worldtaekwondofederation.net 

Tel: +82 2 566 2505  Fax: +82 2 553 4728 
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